
 

 

 

 

 
 

March 27, 2018 

 

 

John Sponseller 

Ethos Architecture Group 

8025 W. 25th Place 

Lakewood, Co 80214  

 

Re: Hardees Restaurant (5 Guys) 
Case Number:  1990-6017-03 

 

Dear Mr. Sponseller: 

 

Thank you for your submission for the above named minor amendment.  I thought that all of the 

referrals had been signed off on, but I have found out that Public Works still has some comments that 

must be addressed. Please see the attached site plan for the comments in green.  

 

 

Please resubmit your work with the requested change.  You may email it directly to Kristin Tanabe at 

ktanabe@auroragov.org (303-739-7306) and please cc me. Should you have any questions you may 

contact me via email at wbarrett@auroragov.org or by calling me at 303.739.7133  

 

Sincerely,  

 
W. David Barrett  

Sr. Planner II  

 

Planning and Development Services 

Planning Division 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 

303.739.7250 
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